
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO DISCUSS GALENA PARK 

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT’S 

Application for the Texas Child Care Relief Fund Grant 

 

Galena Park I.S.D. will hold 

 a public hearing 

 at 4:55 pm on September 16, 2021, in the Board 

 Room of the Administration Building 

14705 Wood Forest Blvd. 

Houston, TX 77015 

 

The purpose of this hearing 

 is to discuss Galena Park I.S.D.’s application for funding 

from the Texas Child Care Relief Fund grant. 

 

This hearing will be held prior to the regular 

 school board meeting scheduled for that date. 


